Green, Robert

From: Green, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 4:12 PM

To: 'Kavanaugh, William M NAE'

Subject: RE: Dredging disposal in Phippsburg on the Kennebec River (UNCLASSIFIED)

I just finished speaking with her and you're right, she wants to see the samples that were
taken and she want s copy of the bathometric survey of the disposal site (including when
that work was done). Her take on the project is that it is a waste of time and creates an
unnecessary impact to people and the environment when there are other less damaging
solutions available (example she gave was to drag something along the bottom to knock the
crests of the sand waves into their corresponding troughs). She plans to attend next
Thursday's Public Meeting to voice your opinion. While I was speaking to her, I received
a voice mail from a neighbor of hers calling to voice his approval of the project and to
look out for her.

Bob.

----- Original Message-----

From: Kavanaugh, William M NAE [mailto:William.M.Kavanaugh@usace.army.mil]

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 4:03 PM

To: Green, Robert

Subject: RE: Dredging disposal in Phippsburg on the Kennebec River (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Hi Bob,

Well Dot is hot on the trail. Her latest VM that she left for me was to let me know that
she called the BIW to request the information from them but she was told that she should

talk to me, which is right. I intend to call her back after I determine the protocol for
requesting information from us through a FOIA request as that is how I was encouraged to

handle the matter.

I think that she thinks that she's going to be able to get a physical sample from us,
which I don't think is going to happen.

Regards

Bill

————— Original Message-----

From: Green, Robert [mailto:Robert.Green@maine.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 3:16 PM

To: Kavanaugh, William M NAE

Subject: FW: Dredging disposal in Phippsburg on the Kennebec River

Good afternoon,

Here is what I sent to Ms. Kelly. 1I've been waiting for her to call me back, so that I
can fill her in with the details.

Bob.

From: Green, Robert




Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 3:05 PM
To: 'Dot Kelly'
Subject: RE: Dredging disposal in Phippsburg on the Kennebec River

Good afternoon,

I do not know if you've heard yet, but the Army Corps of engineers is proposing to do
emergency dredging of the Kennebec River at Doubling Point and at the mouth of the river
at Popham Beach. They propose to dispose of material from Doubling Point at the in-river
disposal site adjacent to your property. Attached is information about the dredge. Their
request for a Water Quality Certification (i.e., permit application) is expected this
week.

DMR is proposing to hold a Public Meeting next Thursday, Feb 24 in Phippsburg.

The two areas proposed to be dredged are the same as those covered under the ten-year
permit (also attached).

Bob.

Robert L. Green, Jr., Project Manager
Division of Land Resource Regulation
Bureau of Land and Water Quality

tel: 207-822-6350

fax: 207-822-6303

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE




